
KILLORAN RE-APPOINTED TO THE MERITAS
U.S./CANADIAN LITIGATION GROUP STEERING
COMMITTEE

Grant Killoran, the Chair of the O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing’s Litigation Practice
Group, recently was re-appointed to serve on the Meritas U.S./Canadian Litigation Group
Steering Committee.

O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing is a member of Meritas, a global alliance of over
7,000 lawyers from 170 full-service law firms across more than 70 countries. For more
information about Meritas, please visit the Meritas website at www.meritas.org or contact us
at 414.276.5000.
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